ASCSU Cabinet Director’s 10/3/2006

President’s Report –Jason Green
I hope everyone is having a good semester.  We have a lot of things coming up and need all of your support to get through the next couple of weeks.  For everyone’s information this week is Homecoming Week, Cans Around the Oval is just around the Corner, and we need volunteers to help with Voter Registration.  So I will say thanks in advance if you are available to volunteer. 
· The Diversity Conference is October 3rd-5th. “Diversity in the 21st Century: Preparing the Workforce” and will include speakers Mae Jemison and Henry Cisneros and I encourage all of you to attend one of the events during the week.  I hope all of you try and attend at least one session and learn something you can share with the rest of ASCSU. 

· Meeting with Boulder Tri-Executive: I met with Charles Johnson who is one of the Tri-Execs from Boulder on Friday, September 29th.  We discussed was to get CHEC running which is the Colorado Higher Education Coalition which is comprised of members from higher education institutions from all over the state.    
· Board of Governors:  The next meeting will be October 26th and I hope to have the board introduce themselves at Senate on October 25th.
· Meeting with Chief Yarbrough: I had an informal meeting with the Chief of CSUPD to discuss better ways to inform students on how to party safe and also discussed some ideas for Alcohol Peer Education following the recent incident.  If you have any ideas please let me know. 
· Homecoming Week:  I hope everyone is aware that this is Homecoming Week.  With all the events happening I want to make sure that you all are helping out with the float, but also attending the Bonfire, Pep-rally, Homecoming Parade, the SAC Pancake Breakfast and especially the CSU/UNLV game are extremely important in helping honor tradition, so please try and attend as many events as possible. 
· Student of Color Retreat:  Applications are due Friday, October 6th so if you are interested please fill out an application and those of you who very interested in attending, we can discuss scholarship opportunities for the registration fee.
· ASCSU Alumni Event:  The great alumni of ASCSU have organized an event this Friday, October 6th from 8p-11p at CB & Potts.  I encourage all of you to attend the event (after all of the Homecoming festivities).  This will be a great opportunity to ask questions to those who were here before us.  Let me know if you have any questions about this event.  
Dates to Remember

10/3/06-10/5/06: Diversity Conference

10/2/06-10/07/06: Homecoming Week.  GO RAMS! 

10/8/06: ASCSU Alumni Event 

9/18/06-10/17/06: Readership Program trial run

10/14/06: Student of Color Retreat

Vice President’s Report – Sadie Conrad

The barbeque at Trevor’s house on Saturday was a lot of fun, so we have decided to continue this new weekend tradition … Sunday night at 5:00pm I’m getting an ASCSU group together to eat at Suehiro Japanese Restaurant. Let me know by Friday if you want to go! Also, the theme of the week is red so wear it to senate is you’re reading this. 

· If any of you are Monfort, Boettcher, or Daniels Scholars please let me know because I have an opportunity for you.
· I’m looking for more help with the Readership Program Surveys. I’ll be sending around a sign up sheet during senate. 

· People who signed up to carry wood for the Bonfire you’re not needed anymore, so let me know if you’d rather do the lighting of the A. Otherwise come to the bonfire. 

· On Oct 17th Governor Candidate Ritter will be in the Senate Chambers from 1:00 – 12:30. Since we only have a half hour, we’re going to be keeping this a relatively small event. Please tell you college councils, and I hope to see all of you there. This is a great opportunity to ask the questions you most want to know. Please submit questions to myself or Taylor Smoot by Friday Oct 13th
Dates to Remember

10/6/06 Lighting of the A and Bonfire (Afterwards everyone go to Potts for the ASCSU Reunion

10/7/06 Homecoming Parade and Football Game

10/8/06 Dinner at Suehiros 5:00pm

10/14/06 I hope to spend another fun filled Saturday with you all at the Students of Color Retreat

10/17/06 Governor Candidate Ritter from 12:15-12:45 in Senate Chambers

10/19/06 Volunteers for Readership Program surveys

Chief of Staff – Will Wooten

Finance Report – Robert Sons

· Student Funding Board: Up ‘Til Dawn, Bylaws discussion cont.
· Distributed thus far: $11,984.60: Please remind a peer in a position of student organization leadership of the huge amount of money they can access!
Dates to Remember: Funded by Your Student Fees
10/06/06 Up ‘Til Dawn:  Battle against Childhood Cancer

Controller –Chris Wilke
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	Department
	Total Allocation
	Total Income
	Total Expense
	% used

	Acedemics
	$500.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	Administration
	$68,000.00 
	$0.00 
	$20,155.50 
	29.6%

	Community Affairs
	$750.00 
	$0.00 
	$65.50 
	8.7%

	Diversity and Outreach
	$5,000.00 
	$0.00 
	$533.00 
	10.7%

	Legislative Affairs
	$10,950.00 
	$0.00 
	$41.60 
	0.4%

	Marketing
	$19,000.00 
	$0.00 
	$2,429.42 
	12.8%

	Leadership Development
	$7,500.00 
	$0.00 
	$574.41 
	7.7%

	Senate
	$1,400.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	Student Services
	$31,050.00 
	$0.00 
	$3,217.42 
	10.4%

	Supreme Court
	$500.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	 

	 
	Total Allocated for Account
	$144,650.00 
	 

	 
	Total Income for Account
	$0.00 
	 

	 
	Total Expenditures for Account
	$27,016.85 
	 

	 
	Budget Balance/Percent Used
	$117,633.15 
	18.7%

	 
	Account Balance
	$117,633.15 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 


Academics –Katie Gleeson

·  Meeting with Alan Lamborn, Vice Provost for Academic Affairs: Last week, I met with Alan Lamborn to discuss the plus/minus grading system, the AUCC, and the changes that are going to be coming into effect next fall. We also talked about making changes to the AUCC and how those changes could be made possible. 
· AUCC Information: Last year you might recall a few Senate discussions about changes that the University Curriculum Committee was making to the AUCC. I just wanted to inform you that next fall (FA ’07), the U.S. Public Values and Institutions and Heath and Wellness Categories will be dropped from the AUCC. Many of the classes in those categories might now fall under other categories, and others may not. Alan and I discussed effects to people who have already completed classes in the respective categories that are going to be dropped. He said that those credits will simply count as electives and if you have perhaps  have a second three credits to complete in certain category, there will be the possibility to have one of the other credits from the dropped category count in another category. I will not elaborate here, if you want more information please see me. Next semester I plan to have Alan come and discuss these changes so we can all be well informed. 
· Faculty Council, Tomorrow: Tomorrow, Faculty Council will ratify my nominations to the FC standing committees. For all of you who are on one of the respective committees, I would greatly appreciate it if you would let me know if the chairs have been in contact with you and if you have gone to any of the meetings. 
Dates to Remember
10/3/06- Faculty Council Meeting, Clark A103, 3:45pm
Community Affairs –Tom Baxendale

Diversity & Outreach –Reyna Anaya

· Diversity Advocate Council- The next meeting is October, 2006 from 3:30-4:30pm in Senate Chambers. We are currently working on details to determine which direction to take in revising the AUCC diversity requirements.

· Hispanic Heritage Month (September 15- October 15, 2006)

· Student of Color Leadership Retreat (October 14, 2006 from 9am-5pm) - Application was sent via email to all ASCSU members. I am currently part of the Logistics Committee.

· Diversity Conference (October 3-5, 2006) –To volunteer go to http://diversity.colostate.edu/ 

· MLK Day (January 15, 2006) – The next meeting is October 9, 2006 from 4-5pm.

Dates to Remember
· October 3rd-5th- Diversity Conference

· Mae Jemison- 7pm on Tuesday

· Henry Cisneros- 7pm on Wednesday

· October 5th- 5th Annual “Evening of Music and Dance” featuring Manuel Molina & his Latin Jazz Combo Caliente @ 7:30pm in LSC Theater

· October 5th- Panel: “Nuestras Historias: Successful Latinos (as) in Education” @12pm in El Centro, 178 LSC

·  October 6th- Student of Color Leadership Retreat Applications due!!!

· October 11th- Our Nation’s Farm Workers: Their Gifts, Our Myths” presented by photographer Celia Roberts @12pm in Room 228 LSC

· October 12th- “A Taste of Nuestra Comida” @ 12pm in El Centro, 178 LSC

· October 14th – Student of Color Retreat

Leadership Development
· We had our RLT Retreat this past weekend up at Pingree Park. The weather was beautiful, the moose were enormous and the group is astounding!

· Thursday night we (RLT) will be Can-vassing so as to beat the rest of you in the Cans Around the Oval competition.

· Mentors will know if they have been matched with a Ram Leader by Thursday, October 5th. The first Mentor activity is on Tuesday, October 17th from 9-11pm (we will be skating at RollerLand)!

Important Dates:

10/5     RLT Can-vassing

10/5     Notification of Mentor Status

10/17   First Mentor Activity - RollerLand

Legislative Affairs Department

· Thanks again to those of you who attended the Candidate Forum last Monday.  

· This week our main focus needs to be voter registration.  Director Baxendale has taken the lead here.  Wednesday we will be doing training and I hope to see everyone in attendance.

· I sent out an e-mail on Monday asking one more time for questions for the State House Candidates that will be attending Senate on the 18th.  PLEASE respond.

· Bob Beauprez will be on campus speaking to a political science class on Thursday.  Afterward he will be at a republican event, if you are interested in attending please contact me.

Important Dates

· October 10th “Old Fashioned Political Rally” at The Ranch in Loveland.  Hope some of you will join me in attendance.

· ASAP. I need some questions!

· October 18th. District 52 and 53 State House Candidates attending Senate.
Marketing –Courtney Przybylski

Clerk Wood and I bought food for Cans Around the Oval this weekend. I have a Sam’s card if you would like to borrow it to do the same.
·  Homecoming Float building: Due to any number of unforeseen and foreseen events, float building will not begin until Tuesday. We will be meeting at Dir. Fagan’s house at 7:00 pm. (Directions to be posted in the office). Please bring utility knives, masking tape and paint of assorted colors if you have them. The major building days will be Tuesday and Thursday, because I am sincerely hoping to avoid building much on Wednesday and Friday for obvious reasons. I will also need a list of volunteers to ride with the Homecoming float in the parade…more details on Wednesday, but don’t sign up if you can’t make an early Saturday morning. As always, we need all the help we can get and that help is deeply appreciated.  Also, yay to Ben Schrader for coming up with a lead on a trailer. Thanks!
· Chief’s Choice Newsletter: The template is complete and we’re hoping to publish Wednesday, although it may be later in the week. Please ask Chief of Staff Wooten for more information. We will be running an ad in the Collegian to announce the publication of the newsletter.

· Polo Shirts: I need your order and check for $24 ASAP! The sooner you place your order with me, the sooner I can place it with the Bookstore. Remember, there are men’s and women’s sizes, so please be specific. The sign up is on my desk.

· Tshirts: I’m working on the design tomorrow, so I hope to present it Wednesday with pricing information
· Collegian Pullout: Marisa is hard at work but she needs your photos and bios, as well as content suggestions beyond last year’s publication. Please get your pics taken ASAP or we will replace your head with Cam’s. Marisa is also working on sending out the Pacesetter’s information to the newspapers, so be on the lookout!

· Collegiate Readership Program:  I am still working on the details for the USA today Proposal.  I meet with the Board for Student Media and have been working with them to address their concerns regarding marketing. The trial run date is set for September 18th.
· Meeting with Mary: I have a meeting with Mary Branton-Housely, the marketing department advisor tomorrow. It should be good.
· Brochures:  Trying to touch base with the right people, but we’re getting close. Please tell Kim Grubbs of your attendance.
Dates to Remember

This week: Float Building!

10/07/06 Homecoming Parade! Float riders need to meet up at approx. 7 am

10/06/06 CANStruction!
RamRide—Holli Kinkel

I hope everyone had a great weekend.  Our weekend was pretty great.  We ran all 13 cars on Saturday, for the first time this semester.

· I actually talked to a real live person at Sprint finally, and we are getting our new phones on Wednesday.  So yeah for no longer having switch the batteries on the phones to make them work.  

· We should be getting RamRide pens and Magnets within the next two weeks.  So we are very excited to have them for our birthday on October 24.

· We got the ad put up on Facebook, yeah.  We also created a RamRide profile, so add us as your friend!!!

· We are in desperate need of volunteers for this Saturday.  I know it is Homecoming, but we have 0 drivers signed up, and only 1 navigator.  We could REALLY use your help if you could spare an evening.  Prizes will be available.

· We are having our ‘retreat’ this Thursday, so hopefully we will be able to get some things smoothed out.  We will be having Jesse Lauchner and Ben Goldstein come in to talk to us.

Important Dates:

10/5( RamRide Retreat

10/7( Homecoming: WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!!!

10/24( RamRide Birthday!!!

Student Services-  Stephen Fagan 
· Positive Impact is on this Saturday for homecoming   been busy getting ready for that

· Ram Road Trip marketing materials should be ready soon to help advertise the event PLEASE, PLEASE tell your friends and if you plan on going get some tickets!

· I have not decided how bus hosts will be picked keep your eyes open for either a lottery or some sort of reward system to pick the hosts

· We need your help making the homecoming float!  The construction will take place in my garage if you need directions please come talk to me! The parade is on Saturday morning

· The date for the Book swap has been set and a Asst. Dir. Van Evera has reserved the commons in the Basement of the LSC for this event which will take place on the Wednesday that school resumes.

· I will begin researching what it would take to do a ram road trip to a bowl game this year, as the rams are currently 3-1 and will be 4-1 after the weekend and probably not lose again! ( yay optimism) chances are good that our team will receive a bowl bid. 

Judicial (Supreme Court) Report –Edward Modec
I want to start off by saying thanks to everyone who has been stopping by the cubicle and asking questions. I enjoy hearing them and I am always available to help.

· Court Composition: We finally have a full Supreme Court. It is very exciting and I look forward to seeing what we can accomplish this semester.

· Student Conduct Boards: We are starting to get complaints regarding Sport Clubs and Greek Standards and Values Alignment (J-Board) is picking up for the semester. 

· Random Stuff: Just remember, if you need any advice or information on University Conduct, discipline, or sanctioning policies please feel free to approach any of us. Also, if you need someone to talk to or have a problem internal to ASCSU remember we are here.

